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MIDSUMMER News from the Bracebridge Tennis Club  

When it comes to tennis at Kerr Park, so far so good, right? 

The porta potties are gone. Instead we have the sparkling white washroom trailer which is 
cleaned daily. Eventually it will be relocated to the former porta potty location with proper 
electrical connection.  And the Town of Bracebridge has just installed the base for a fully 
functioning water fountain in front of the Chalet. We have been told to expect a working water 
fountain within the next two weeks. 

BUT WAIT, there’s more; Bracebridge’s  tennis season is about to get a whole lot better.   And 
busier. Save these dates: 

Wednesday August 17, 4:30 p.m. onwards.  Our annual social, much missed these past two 
years, is back. Food, drink , fun off and on the court. More info to come. 

Tuesday August 23  Women’s Mixer . Back this year. A wonderful opportunity for women in 
both the Advanced and Open sections to come together for great court play and camaraderie. 
Rain date: Wednesday August 24. 

Late August/early September: The inaugural Bracebridge Tournament of Champions. Doubles 
Competitive play. Details to come. 

PLUS:  Stay tuned for a Singles – yes, singles! – Ladder and Cardio Tennis. 

MEANWHILE, BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND:  Davi’s doubles strategy clinics have been getting 
rave reviews. A new four-week session on Mondays is starting August 8. $180 (no refunds).  
Rain dates: Wednesday of same week.  

If interested, email Denise Hounsell at denisehounsell@hotmail.com with your league 
information (Open, Advanced, Evening). Denise will contact interested participants if/when 
there are enough players.  
 

 Watch out for more information through emails and updates on our website: 
www.bracebridgetennisclub.com 

 

 


